
Discounting or Waiving Patient Financial
Responsibility Will Lead to Insurance Plan
Scrutiny

John A. Mills delivered the keynote address to more than 300 addiction treatment professionals at the 30th Annual
Cape Cod Symposium on Addictive Disorders (CCSAD) in Hyannis, MA. John encourages the audience, especially
out-of-network providers, to take steps to avoid insurance plan scrutiny because many major payors view
discounting or waiving patient financial responsibility as being potentially fraudulent.
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